
Woolpit Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group
Clerk: Mrs Peggy Fuller, 86 Forest Road, Onehouse, Stowmarket IP14 3HJ

Tel: 01359 245895 email peggy.woolpitpc@btinternet.com

The next Steering Group Meeting will be held
on Monday 25 September 2017 at 7.30 pm in Woolpit Institute

A G E N D A

7.30 – 7.45 pm Public comment (maximum of 3 minutes per person).

1. Apologies for absence.

2. To receive declarations of interest.

3. To approve minutes of the meeting 24 July 2017.

4. To receive correspondence / communications and deal with any matters.

5. To receive accounts for payment.

6. To receive a report on the analysis of the results of the Questionnaire and discuss
their significance.

7. To receive a report on the application for a grant for the Landscape Sensitivity
Study, and discuss: the need for a NP call for sites; criteria to suggest to the
consultants.

8. To receive a report from the Policies group, and react to questions raised.

9. To receive information from BMSDC’s Strategic Planning team.

10. To raise and clarify any matters with the Pigeon Investments representative.

11. To discuss reactions to Woolpit North with the Hopkins Homes representative.

12. To discuss the feasibility of an independent traffic study.

13. To review the NP roadmap for the next 3-4 months, and set intermediate targets.

14. Any other business.

15. Date and time of the next Steering Group meeting – Monday 30 October 2017 at
7.30 p.m. in Woolpit Institute.

All residents and the press are welcome to attend.

21 September 2017
Richard Mawhood, Chairman, Woolpit Neighbourhood

Plan Steering Group


